
THE THURINGOWA MARCH 

 ANZAC DAY SUNDAY 25 APRIL 2021 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information, please contact Correna Wheeler, Defence School Mentor. 

 

   
Helen McCullough   Patricia Winter 
Principal     Deputy Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Please return to the office no later than Friday 23 April 2021. 
 
_______________________________ (Student Name) from ______________(class) will be attending the  
Anzac Day March on Sunday 25th April, 2021. 
 
I will/will not (please circle) be marching with my child. 
 
Parent Name: _______________________       Parent Signature:___________________ 
 
Parent Contact Phone Number: _________________________  
 
Date:___________ 
 
 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

 

Your child/ren have expressed an interest in taking part in the annual ANZAC DAY March along Thuringowa Drive. 

 

Students will attend the event on Sunday 25 April 2021 at 8.30am.  They will march from the track behind the Weir 

State School Carpark and walk along Ross River Road to the Riverway Cenotaph which is located near the Riverway 

Complex behind the Tony Ireland Stadium. The March is followed by a short ANZAC service with the event expected 

to finish by 10 am. 

 

Students are asked to wear full school uniform, sandshoes and school hat.  They must bring their own sunscreen and 

water bottle. There is a designed drop off zone which is at the front of the Weir State School (near after school care 

building).  You will need to accompany your student and check in with a Willows State School staff member.   From 

the drop off zone you will need to walk along the front of the school through the car park and around to the track 

where our school will be assembling.   Our school will be leading the parade this year.  Parking is available at Sunland 

Plaza or the Willows Shopping Centre.   

 

Parents are asked to collect their child/ren from the finishing point at the Riverway Cenotaph after the ceremony by 

10am at the latest.  Please note that you must check your child out with a Willows State School staff member.  

 

Due to Covid-19 regulations any parents/caregivers wishing to participate in the march with their children must 

register with The Willows State School by indicating on the below slip.  Please note that numbers are limited due to 

Covid-19 regulations and participant details must be kept in line with Covid-19 tracing requirements. 


